
Dear Chris 
 

Thank you for clarifying various points regarding this planning application in our 
discussion earlier. 

 
I am concerned that access to the site is via the old London Round off the 
roundabout by the service station. This road is narrow and a number of cars 

regularly park along the road leading up to the service station and the site 
beyond.  I would like to place on record that this access is, in my opinion, totally 

unsuitable and will cause unnecessary upheaval whilst having a severe impact 
on residents in the area. 
 

I had originally assumed that the access would be directly off the A24 onto the 
drive that leads to Hooklands and as such would have no objection to the 

development if this was the case, but I cannot give it my support with the plan 
as it is currently presented. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Amanda 
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